
Nkwali Clinic to be re-opened on Wednesday 
20 May 2018 

KZN Health MEC Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo has announced the imminent reopening of Nkwali 
Clinic at Mnini, near Lovu on the KZN South Coast, which is scheduled for 23 May 2018. 

Accompanied by izinduna and ward councillor Bheki Thabethe, MEC Dhlomo today attended a 
community meeting at Nkwalini area, where eight new nursing staff members were introduced. 

The clinic was closed earlier this year, following complaints from local residents that nurses were 
mistreating patients. The closure of the cleaning resulted in the local community struggling to 
access healthcare services. 
MEC Dhlomo today said he is relieved that the clinic is finally being reopened. He said that from 
tomorrow, the facility will be cleaned over two days and restocked with medical supplies so that it 
is ready to open its doors to the public by Wednesday. 

He urged the incoming staff to treat the community with care, compassion and respect. 
Councillor Thabethe has welcomed the Department's plans to reopen the clinic. 
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http://www.kznhealth.gov.za/audio/2018/NkwaliMECEnglish.mp3
http://www.kznhealth.gov.za/audio/2018/NkwaliMECZulu.mp3
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http://www.kznhealth.gov.za/audio/2018/NkwaliThabethe.mp3
http://www.kznhealth.gov.za/audio/2018/NkwaliZinhle.mp3

